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NEWS RELEASE     |     FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE     |     August 27, 2021 
 

Serious Injury Pedestrian Crash 
 
What: Injury   

Where: Highway 32-mile marker 35.5 (Lisbon, ND) 

When: August 26, 2021, at 9:50 P.M. 

Road Conditions: Normal 

Weather Conditions: Overcast,  

Crash Involvement: Pedestrian 

Type of Crash: Vehicle v. Pedestrian 

Agencies Involved: North Dakota Highway Patrol, Ransom County Sheriff’s Department, 

Sargent County Sheriff’s Department, Lisbon Police Department, Lisbon ambulance, and 

Sanford Air Med.  

Vehicle No. 1: 2015 Ford F350  
Driver No. 1: 42-year-old male, Lisbon, ND 
Restraints: Seatbelt in use 
Charges: Under investigation 

 
Passenger No. 1: Juvenile female 
Restraints: Seatbelt in use 

 
 
Pedestrian: Name to be released  
Hometown: Lisbon, ND 
Gender/Age: 61-year-old female 
Injury: Serious Injury 
 

 

NARRATIVE: A Ford F350 pickup was traveling south bound on Highway 32 from Lisbon.  A 
female pedestrian was reported to be in the south bound lane of Highway 32.  The driver of 
the Ford pickup braked and attempted to swerve away from the female pedestrian.  The Ford 
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struck the female pedestrian near the front driver side.  The female pedestrian and Ford 
pickup came to rest in the south bound lane and right-hand shoulder.  The female pedestrian 
was transported by Lisbon ambulance and flown by Sanford Air Med to Essentia hospital in 
Fargo to be treated for her injuries sustained in the crash.  The crash is under investigation by 
the North Dakota Highway Patrol.   
 

_________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
For More Information Contact:  
Sgt. Evan Savageau, 701-651-6390                                                                                                                                            
esavagea@nd.gov 

     
 


